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ADATA TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD

To General director
IFCG RUS Ltd
Khrabrov A.S.

THE LETTER OF THANKS

We would like to thank your company IFCG RUS for significant help and
excellent work in the field of the importation of goods into the territory of the
Customs Union of Russia, Belarus and Kazakhstan.

Thank you for your professionalism and flexibility! We wish you success,
economic and financial well-being and are looking forward to the continuation of
our fruitful cooperation and partnership.

Yours Sincerely.

Signature -
Eric Fin



